
Почта: protect@bighitcorp.com  
protect@bighitmusic.co.kr  
protect@bighitmusic.com  
 
Тема: False articles and accusations against BTS member SUGA from the media.  
 
Dear BIGHIT MUSIC, 
I am writing to express concern regarding the recent false claims and defamatory articles 
published by Koreaboo and Pannkpop about SUGA. 
 
I request that action be taken against the authors of the articles, and that an interim notice 
be issued to prevent rumors and unnecessary panic among fans.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 



 



 

 



 


